Have you Booked Your Photo Appointment? We want everyone to be included!

Be a Part of our Family Album and Cathedral history!

We are creating a photo directory and we need you to make our directory complete! Book your appointment now – convenient and easy.

Photos will be taken October 3-4-5-6-7-8 - these are our last scheduled photo appointments - don't miss booking your appointment!

And, if you have children in university or college who will be home for Thanksgiving—book an appointment for Saturday, October 8 for their convenience.

Go to our website at procathedral.ca and click on the PHOTO DIRECTORY BUTTON on the main page of our website to make a portrait appointment from the convenience of your home.

Those who participate receive:

- a directory free of charge
- a free 8 x 10 coloured photo
- the opportunity to order more photos but with no obligation to purchase

Note: If you need to re-book your appointment just call the parish office at 472-3970, Extension "0"

SPECIAL NOTE

You need to make an individual appointment to be included in the directory even if you were in a group ministry photo. This is the only way you can receive a directory and be included under your family name.

If you know of someone in our parish who does not have access to a computer or is not comfortable booking an appointment on-line — why not ask them if you could book their appointment for them? We don't want to miss this opportunity to have all of our people in what will become a historical record of our Cathedral Family.

Church Photo

nirectory

Do you know someone who is homebound or in a care facility who is connected to our parish even though they cannot attend physically?

Please — invite them to be part of this photo directory. When booking your own appointment, book the next time slot for this person. Bring them with you to have their photo taken so they will not be missed! This is a special opportunity to reconnect with those who often feel a longing to reconnect with their parish home. If transportation is an issue for you to be able to come to the Cathedral to have your photo taken,

please call the parish office so that we can ensure you have a ride!

THANK YOU!

Another Successful Social Sunday!

Thank you to everyone who attended our last wonderful Social Sunday.

A very special thank you to Cecile Whiting and Kim and Ron Breslin for helping to serve. Thank you to Debbie Laframboise and her friends who helped keep things running smoothly in the kitchen and thank you to Brian Risk who again came and provided great music to help celebrate our afternoon!

We look forward to seeing everyone at our next Social Sunday on October 16!

Michelle Chew, Social Sunday Coordinator

The Apostolic Exhortation Amoris Laetitia THE ON LOVE IN THE FAMILY POPE FRANCIS

Sister Mae Kierans has again graciously volunteered to facilitate a book study on Pope Francis' Apostolic Exhortation "The Joy of Love: On Love in the Family"

This book is appreciated as an aid to reflection, dialogue and pastoral practice, and as a help and encouragement to families in their daily commitment and challenges.

Maybe you come from a happy family, a healthy family. Or maybe yours is a flawed family, a struggling family, a broken family. Maybe you're scared to get married and have a family. No matter who you are, you are part of a family, and Pope Francis wrote this love letter to you. He addresses all the myriad realities of families today with compassion, hope and encouragement.

The Exhortation is especially timely in this Jubilee Year of Mercy. It seeks to encourage everyone to be a sign of mercy and closeness wherever family life remains imperfect or lacks peace and joy.

Gatherings Each Tuesday 1:30 to 3:00 PM
October 18 to November 22 Inclusive
Pro-Cathedral Parish Hall
(Light Refreshments Served)
Cost: \$10/Person for Book
Call Parish Office 472-3970 to Register

Limited to 25 Participants
REGISTER SOON